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Ben, Zara, Lucas, Holly, Izzy, Eva, Grace, Akshaja, Krisha, 

Seynab, Florence, Runa, Eve, Leo, Jashmine, Neel & David 

 

                                                                              

Dear Loughton Family, 

We are the new Student Voice at Loughton School. As our first action, we have 

come up with an idea to raise some money for the charity ‘Save the Children’. 

Although nationally people would wear a Christmas jumper to support this charity, 

we have decided that we will wear our jumpers on another day (Wednesday 19 

December) and do something a little bit new, a little bit different and a lot of fun to 

raise money.  

We would like to have a sweepstake in each class. The idea is “What song does Mr 

George like to sing at Christmas time?” There will be 30 song choices, so everyone 

can take part if they want to. The sweepstake will begin on Monday 10 December 

and finish on the morning of 20 December. The winners will be announced during 

our Christmas parties, that afternoon. 

Unlike a traditional sweepstake, where the winner would win the money at the end, 

our sweepstake winner will receive a fabulous prize that we will create ourselves. 

We understand that this is a time of year when people have lots of things to pay for 

and don’t always have lots of spare money, so we have tried to keep the entry cost 

very low. We consulted with our classes and all the children feel that a 50p donation 

is a reasonable amount to ask for. 

We thank you in advance for all your support in our endeavours this academic year. 

The Student Voice 
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